
Hi Everyone,

During this school holiday, we introduced our newest character "Curtis the Cry Baby" with great
success! 
With the help of our Toonpreneurs and Curtis, the children were able to share and draw away their
fears.

We loved visiting the Toonworld community during Easter and hearing your feedback!!

As the weather starts to get colder across Australia, Toonworld has you covered for after-school term
activities. We are now offering After-School Term activities for 3 - 5 weeks to empower the kids with
Cartooning and Animation.  Enquire today!

We are excited to create more wonderful memories with the Toonworld community during July School
Holidays. Book in for Cartooning, Animation, or Clay Model Making. Ask about the special just mention
the newsletter.

Check out the fun activity sheets for Mother's Day and National Sorry Day on pages 7-10.

Draw away your fears - Go Drawing Mad!!
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The children at Theircare St Marys have had
an amazing time today learning to make
their own unique cartoons. All twenty were
very engrossed in the session and they
enjoyed how Oliver presented this workshop.
Oliver gave each one of them a chance to
come up and show their unique creations to
the group.
 
Thanks for an amazing session, Oliver did
well and the children will go back today with
the learning that even a wrongly drawn line
could be made into a cartoon. In
appreciation the Children and the educators
made him a thank you card, that they
presented.
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Children explore Toonworld at the Cowra Library
 

TOONWORlD NEWS

"Great thank you"

Thank you Theircare St Mary''s

 Great Article in the Cowra
Guardian

https://www.cowraguardian.com.
au/story/7207180/children-

explore-toonworld-at-the-cowra-
library/

Great experience visiting Cowra
and empowering the local kids.



BOOK ANIMATION
THESE SCHOOL

HOLIDAYS



Book a
incursion
for July
School

Holidays
Cartooning
Animation
Clay Model Making
Creative Nutrition

enquire today

Anita 0430 555 664
Mike 0423 548 146

ASK ABOUT OUR SPECIAL OFFER



Big Thank you to all!! Toonworld had an
awesome time entertaining, empowering
and creating fun lasting memories over
the April school holidays.



MOTHERS DAY breakfast idea

1 tsp  vanilla extract 
250g strawberries, hulled,
halved plus extra to serve
125g raspberries plus extra to
serve
125g blueberries plus extra to
serve
2/3 cup  rolled oats plus extra to
serve
1 1/2 cup  low-fat yoghurt 
1 cup  reduced-fat milk 
2 tsp  honey 

   Ingredients

 

Method
Place all ingredients, except extra
berries and extra oats, in a blender
and blend on high speed for 2
minutes or until well combined and
thick. Pour into glasses and garnish
with extra berries and oats. Serve
immediately.
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Breakfast Berry Smoothies

 HappyMother'sDay!
 

"Make mum's day extra special"



fun activities

 

happyhappy





Phone: 0423 548 146/ Email: fun@toonworld.tv / Website: www.toonworld.com.au

You are 

FABULOUS!

MUM!

XOXO

H U G S  A N D  K I S S E S



National
Sorry Day

We
are 

Sorry

26th May
2021



If you would like more information or to book an incursion for the School Holidays or After
School program for Term 3 2021, please contact our friendly team.

Anita 0430 555 664 / anita@toonworld.tv
Mike 0423 548 146 / fun@toonworld.tv

 
If you have any ideas for our newsletter please send them through.

from the Toonworld Education Team

ASK FOR MORE 
INFORMATION
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National Walk Safely to School Day
Friday 14th May 2021

Now in its 21st year, National Walk Safely to School Day (WSTSD) is an
annual event that encourages all primary students to walk and commute safely
to school. 
It is a Community Event seeking to promote Road Safety, Health, Public
Transport, and the Environment.

REMEMBER


